
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Nicole Priester (nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov) <nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/28/2015 4:20:44 PM

Subject: FW: McCormick Women in Business luncheon
Attachments: Invitation Letter to Gov Nikki Haley.doc

From: Charlotte Tallent [mailto:ctallent@mccormickscchamber.org]
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 4:33 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: McCormick Women in Business luncheon

Katherine

I wanted to touch base with you to make sure that you received my e-mail on Sept. 11, 2015, and a copy of the letter 
to Gov. Haley regarding the possibility of her being our keynote speaker for the McCormick Chamber of Commerce 
“Women In Business” Luncheon.

I have attached the letter again just as a quick reference for you.

It would be so helpful , if you could give me an update if Governor Haley would consider this in her schedule of 
events coming up.

Respectfully,

Charlotte Tallent, CHA, TMP, CRME
Executive Director
McCormick SC County Chamber of Commerce

PO Box 938

100 S. Main St.

McCormick, SC 29835

864.852.2835 

www.mccormickscchamber.org

Find us on Facebook

Mission: The McCormick County Chamber of Commerce- to provide leadership, vision and to 
promote economic and business growth to enhance the overall quality of life in the County.

From: Charlotte Tallent [mailto:ctallent@mccormickscchamber.org]
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 12:58 PM
To: 'Veldran, Katherine'
Subject: RE: McCormick Women in Business luncheon

Katherine:

First of all, thank you so much for all your assistance in our event.

I have attached the letter regarding the McCormick County Women In Business Luncheon for Oct. As we discussed 
we are flexible on the Oct. 22 date. Please let me know if I need to reword sentence that we are flexible to work 
with the Governor's schedule.
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Respectfully,

Charlotte Tallent

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 2:09 PM
To: ctallent@mccormickscchamber.org
Subject: McCormick Women in Business luncheon

Charlotte,
It was a pleasure speaking with you.
Please email me details about McCormick Women in Business luncheon. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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